
 

Date: 23 October 2024 
  

SUMMER SEMESTER 2024 
 This message is only applicable to students who are enrolled in 

Summer Semester 2024. 

  
Dear students, 
 
FEE INVOICES are now available at your E-Students at www.curtin.edu.my. 
 
At E-Students, go to My Documents at the menu bar. Filter by start date (e.g.01.10.2024), end 
date (today’s date), and leave the rest blank. After you click Search Document, your invoice 
report will be available for viewing or downloading. 
 
Please be reminded that the Payment Due Date for Summer Semester 2024 is 22 November 
2024.  
  
If your fees have not been paid in full by the due date, you will be charged a LATE PAYMENT 
PENALTY OF RM200.00. 
 
If you are holding Scholarship and/or Education Loan, please pay self-funded portion in full by 
the due date to avoid late payment penalty. Please note that BP40 Bursary Scheme does not 
cover MPU units. 
 
If you have already paid, you may safely ignore this notification. 
 
Therefore, please pay on time at Curtin ePay at https://payments.curtin.edu.my. 
 
If you have any fee enquiries, please contact Cashier's Office at 085-630021 or email 
finance@curtin.edu.my. 
 
For E-Students log in problems, please contact Student Services at 085-630100 (ext.2569) or 
email student.services@curtin.edu.my. 
  
This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or authorised to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and delete 
all copies of this message. 

 


